

Seasons Greetings
Lakeshore News



The Lakeshore Newsletter is distributed via e-mail to members. The letter provides information on club activities coming events for the current month. Members are encouraged to share this letter with others who have plan

http://www.lakeshorestampclub.ca

17 December 2012

Lakeshore Meetings

Regular

January 10 Bourse + Auction + 50/50 Draw January 24 Bourse + 50/50 Draw

Discussion

January 17 Regular

Executive

January 28

Regular

Shows and Events

UNIPEX Coin and Stamp Show 11-13 January 2013Rameses Temple Shrine Club, 3100 Keele Street, Toronto. Free admission.

The Salon Timbres et Monnaies will be held on January 12-13 2013. 10h00 am to 4h00 pm at De Mortagne School, 955 boul de Montarville, Boucherville.

The Fédération québécoise de Philatélie holds a show on every 3rd Saturday of the month. The first of the new year will be January 19 2013 at the Olympic stadium (metro Pie IX) including a stamp sale, bourse, and many dealers.

Wine and Cheese



The annual "Wine and Cheese" was a sell-out. We were entertained by articles from John Cooper, Graham Locke, Dave Nickson, not too mention the popular wine and accouterments..

50/50 Draw

Congratulations to our second winner of the 50/50 draw, Thanks to all who participated, Be sure to attend the regular meetings and support LSC. In return you could win a sizeable sum of cash. You can purchase a \$1.00 ticket from the greeter between 19:30 to 20:15. Good luck.

Update

The SCOTT 2011 catalog was auctioned at a very reasonable price!! \$70 for all 5 volumes. A great bargain. Thanks to the winning bidder. Until next year...

Web Site

The LSC website; http://www.lakeshorestampclub.ca, is up and running. There should be many pages of interest to members including the upcoming Auction and details on the 50th exhibition including entry forms. You can add comments and suggestions.

The website 'Publications' page, lists the 'Shoebox' first page for several back issues of the 'Shoebox" Also you can find copies of back issues of this newsletter.

New Members

LSC would like to welcome BRENDA HOYLES, the newest member.

Special Events

Our Auctions have returned. The second will be held at the first regular meeting in the New Year, 10 January 2013. There are 18excellent lots, all can be viewed on the website on the 'Auction' page, check it out.

If you have material to offer contact *Harald von Cramon*. Please try to review your stock and consider offering some better material to support our auctions.

To visit our new web site and see auction details, enter this into the command line of your browser to view the stamps. Follow the auction link from the opening page.

http://www.lakeshorestampclub.ca

Acknowledgements

24+ Years

Peter Rennie 25 **Evelyn Tabrett** 25 Victor Sten 24 Réjean Bélanger 24

The executive committee would like to acknowledge these members by celebrating their long standing membership in the club.

Have a happy holiday and best wishes to everyone. See you in the New Year